


CMG

EEO Staff

Investigations and Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street, NE

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Cox Radio, LLC
WFEZ(FM), Miami, Florida
Facility ID No. 40408
Response to FCC Audit of EEO Program

Ladies and Gentlemen:

This letter is written on behalf of Cox Radio, LLC (“CMG”), licensee of WFEZ(FM),
Miami, Florida (Facility ID No. 40408) (the “Station”) with reference to the Commission’s letter
dated April 24, 2023. In that letter, the Commission notified CMG that the Station “has been
randomly selected for an audit of its Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) program.” The
Commission’s letter requests certain information from CMG regarding the Station’s compliance
with the FCC’s EEO rules. That information is attached hereto.

| am familiar with the Station and have reviewed the attached information and hereby confirm
that the attached information fully and accurately supplies the audit data requested in the April 24,
2023 letter. Should you have any questions regarding this response, please contact our counsel,
Christina Burrow, at churrow@cooley.com.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed.oniune _

Ralpﬁ“ﬁﬁ“rﬁ."?_/_~.3
General Manager

Cox Media Group Miami

,2023.
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